6D Wong Shuk Yam Ella will be offered admission to

The University of Hong Kong

6D Wong Shuk Yam, Ella will be offered admission to Science Master Class (double
degree) of The University of Hong Kong via The School Nominations Direct
Admission Scheme (SNDAS).

The School Nominations Direct Admission Scheme (SNDAS) is held by EDB and
introduced with the aim of recognising the talent of local secondary students that
could not be fully assessed by the Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education
(HKDSE) Examination. It is a “programme-student matching exercise” in essence
that provides opportunities for secondary students who have demonstrated
exceptional talents and interests in specific disciplines / areas to be considered for
direct admission to local universities.
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Dr. Lau Sui Yee
Principal
Tsuen Wan Pub Ho Chuen Yiu Memorial College
Estate Secondary School No. 1
Shek Wai Kok Estate Tsuen Wan
New Territories
June 23,2023

Dear Dr. Lau,

Greetings from the University of Hong Kong. Thank you for nominating your student
to the University's School Nominations Direct Admission Scheme (SNDAS). We appreciate
the time and effort you and your colleagues have taken to select a suitable student for this
scheme. We have been consistently impressed by the calibre of the nominated student. Your
student have shown exemplary dedication to their talents and have excelled academically and
in areas such as sports, arts, and community service.

After careful evaluation, we are pleased to inform you that your student Wong Shuk
Yam will be offered admissions to the University via SNDAS. The student will be informed
of the result via email and is required to accept the offer via HKU non-JUPAS application
system by June 27, 2023. Please kindly remind the student that once accepted, the offer will
be binding, and the student will not be considered/accepted by other programmes regardless of
his/her HKDSE Examination results. The student’s JUPAS application will also be
automatically removed from the JUPAS application system.

Please extend our gratitude to your colleagues for their unwavering commitment to the
development of talented students. The scheme will be continued next year to support more
students who have demonstrated exceptional non-academic achievements. We look forward to
continuing our collaboration with you in the years to come and are excited to see your future
cohorts’ achievements at HKU. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact
Mr. Edwin Ng at edwintk@hku.hk.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Bennett Yim
Director of Undergraduate Admissions
and International Student Exchange
Stelux Professor in Marketing

THE REGISTRY % # &
POKFULAM ROAD, HONG KONG. TEL:(852)2859 2111 FAX:(852)2858 2549

% Printed on environmentally friendly paper



